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Christmas Activities and Celebrations this week Monday 19th December -21st December  

1) Year 6 Advent Assembly Four and Christmas story - Tuesday 20th December at 9.15am  

All year 6 parents and carers welcome. Join us at 9am for hot drink and mince pie. 

Assembly to begin at 9.15am. 

 

2) Carols in the Courtyard – all welcome!  Tuesday 20th December 

(This event will depend on the weather – if still too wet or icy it will be cancelled) 

On Tuesday we invite all parents and carers to join us on the junior playground for a 

selection of Christmas carols and songs.  

Entrance to this event will be through the junior gate at 2.15pm.  

Hot Chocolate is available in the junior hall for visitors. 

£1 hot chocolate and £1.50 hot chocolate with cream and marshmallows. 

The performance will begin at 2.40pm. Please wrap up warm. 

At the end of the event all children will return to their classroom and to be collected at 

3.20pm in the normal way. 

Please ensure children come to school on this day with a jacket/coat, hat, scarf and 

gloves. 

Friends of St Michaels 

Our newly formed parent and carers group have made packets of ‘reindeer food’ and 

‘hot chocolate powder with marshmallows’ which they will selling at this event for 50p a 

packet. 

There is also a raffle for a fabulous hamper. These are available for 50p a strip.  

3) Santa Dash and ‘Bring a game into school’. Wednesday 21st December Children 

and staff only. 
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On our last day children do not need to wear school uniform and can come in their own 

clothes. We invite them to bring in a game that they can play and share with other 

children in class. Please no electronic games.  

During the day the children will take part in a ‘Santa Dash’ around the junior playground 

with their class and staff to Christmas music. This is always lots of fun and the children 

thoroughly enjoy it. 

If it is too wet it will take place in the junior hall.  

School closes at 3.20pm on Wednesday 21st December. 

Best Wishes 

Alyson Rigby 

Headteacher  

 

 


